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Addendum #2 
ITB # 35-23, Aluminum Lifeguard Towers 

May 9, 2023 
 

 
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the following addendum serves to provide clarification and to 
answer the questions received on ITB # 35-23, Aluminum Lifeguard Towers. 
 
Question 1: Can you please forward and design drawings available for the Lifeguard tower bid? 
Answer to Question 1:  The City does not have any design drawings of the requested 
lifeguard towers.  
 
Question 2: Are there any Structural Drawings which detail the desired dimensions for the 
tower?  
Answer to Question 2:  Reference Answer to Question 1 above. Also reference DETAILED 
SPECIFICATIONS, 3. SPECIFICATIONS, page 15 of the solicitation for the design 
requirements.  
 
 
End of Questions and Answers  
 
 
All other dates and terms and conditions remain the same in this Invitation to Bid. 
 
 
End of Addenda 
 


